
April 2, 2024 

 

Nippon Light Metal Holdings Company, Ltd. 

Nippon Light Metal Company, Ltd. 

 

Please Be Cautious of Suspicious Emails Pretending to Be from Nippon Light Metal 

 

We have identified cases of suspicious emails using the Nippon Light Metal company name or 

pretending to be from NLM employees, mainly overseas. 

 

The emails are sent from an email address that appears to be that of an NLM employee. However, 

these emails were not sent by NLM or the NLM Group. 

 

Addresses from Which Suspicious Emails Are Sent: 

〇〇〇〇〇@nipponlightmetal.com 

The above domain name is not used by NLM or the NLM Group. 

 

If you receive emails with unfamiliar content or subject lines, etc., please do not click on any URLs in 

the bodies of the emails or open any attachments. Doing so could result in infection with a virus, being 

directed to a phishing website, or unauthorized access. Instead, please delete each of the suspicious 

emails. 

 

 

 

Contact information for inquiries regarding this matter:  

Public Relations Office, Nippon Light Metal Company, Ltd. (TEL: +81-3-6810-7160) 


